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Resume of activities 2024/2025 
 
During the past twelve months the committee has continued to encourage new 
members and to this end has held social events, including bingo evenings, quiz 
nights, games evenings, and arranged for local bands and tribute acts to play. The 
committee will continue with these and evenings such as these will be held every 
three to four weeks. Monies raised from these events are ploughed back into the 
association to assist with ongoing repairs. The sports hall is rented for private parties 
which generate much needed income into the Association. 
 
The Association held a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan which was well attended.  
An Easter egg hunt for children in the village was also held which was again well 
attended together with a children’s Halloween party and it is hoped these remain 
annual events. 
   
During the last twelve months the committee have continued to improve the facilities 
offered to members.  This includes a refurbishment of the bar area with new tables, 
chairs and accessories, making it a more relaxed space.  A sign has been sited at 
the top of the driveway to help identify the premises. 
 
Tandridge District Council have assisted us, to which we are grateful, to provide 
compliance with legislation and this has involved the installation of a fire alarm 
system, emergency lighting, improved hot water system, new lights along the 
driveway and repairs to the steps onto the field. 
 
The committee, all of whom are volunteers, continue to maintain the premises, 
keeping this clean, tidy and safe for our members to enjoy the facilities.  Non-
members are welcome to attend the premises but we do encourage regular visitors 
to apply for membership. 
 
Our associated football club has enjoyed a good twelve months with regular matches 
being played at weekends.   
 
The Association keeps members updated with forthcoming events via our site on 
Facebook and our web site – www.SGSCA.club.  The Association actively 
encourages all local residents to utilise the facilities provided by the Association. 
 
The committee continues to promote the Association and encourages new members 
to join and participate in the regular events held. 
 
Sarah Reynolds 
Honourable Secretary 
 
 

http://www.sgsca.club/

